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In 2009 the Quantitative Literacy Special Interest Group of the MAA (SIGMAA-QL) sponsored a survey of quantitative

reasoning at all US colleges. This survey builds on earlier surveys done by Dr. Lynn Steen (a past-president of the MAA).

This survey focuses on the general education QR requirements that are most relevant for liberal arts students in majors

that don’t have a specific mathematics requirement. The results of this survey will be presented. (Received September

20, 2009)
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